
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 13th December 2024 

What has been happening this week? 

In English, we have been writing acrostic poems using expanded noun phrases about 

Christmas. We have also been investigating connections with our spellings. 

In Maths, we have been doing different reasoning and problem-solving questions about 

multiplication and division 

In Spanish, we learnt about Christmas tradition in Spain and had a Spanish Christmas party 

with treats. 

We have been practicing for our KS2 Christmas Carol Concert which will take place on 

Thursday 19th December at 2:30pm in the school hall. All are welcome to attend. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Isla and Roman for their amazing Christmas poems 

Headteacher's Award: Vihaan for making a great start in Otters class and it seems as though 

he has always been a part of the class and Ed, Rehan and Roman particularly for showing 

love and making Vihaan feel welcome. 

Shining Stars: May, Molly,  

Pupil Voice: “That was a great Spanish Christmas Party” “I love the school because everyone 

is so friendly”  

 

Reminders & Messages 
Monday 16th December – Christmas Cake decorating 

Wednesday 18th December – Talent Show and School Christmas party – bring in a change of 

party clothes for the children to wear. 

Thursday 19th December – KS2 Christmas Carol Concert at 2:30pm in the school hall. All are 

welcome to attend. 

Friday 20th December – Carol Service at Upper Hardres Church at 9am. Children to be 

dropped there and then taken to school. Last day of term. 

Reminders about the week can be found on Dojo by Mrs Buss! 


